
March 25, 2022

Announcements / Reminders / Upcoming Events

Greetings LNJA Family,

We have reached the end of third quarter 
and we are looking forward to finishing off 
the year with a bang! To get us started, this 
week was full of excitement as our 6th-8th 
graders went on a field trip to the 
Environmental Nature Center. They had 
the best time learning about different 
ecosystems and tracking their data and 
findings. Our K-8 students also spent 
Thursday afternoon at Clipper Cove Park. 
It was wonderful to see our students 
enjoying the fresh air off campus and the 
sunshine. 

When we return from Spring Break, please 
make sure to mark your calendars for our 
Spring Performance on April 9th. This 
performance will take place on a Saturday 
during the church service. There will be 
more information to follow when we 
return. 

We wish you all a great Spring Break and a 
Happy Sabbath! 

-LNJA

1

March 

• 10 - Academic Fair 

• 23 - Early Dismissal @ noon 
- Curriculum Planning 

• 25 - 3rd Quarter Ends 

• 28-April 3 - Spring Break 

April 

• 9 - K-8 Spring Performance 

• 12-14 - Parent Teacher 
Conferences (minimum 
days) 

• 12-14 - School Spirit Week 

• 25 - Teacher In-Service - 
NO SCHOOL 

Keep in touch 

Email: lnja1977@gmail.com 
Website: www.lnjasda.com 
IG: @lnja_ 

Pizza Thursdays 

Cheese: $5 
Orders and money due 

Wednesdays 

Important Reminders 

Tuition is due the 5th of 
every month
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March 25, 2022

We are accepting Empty Plastic Water Bottles for our School-Wide art 
project! You may donate your plastic water bottles to our main office or to 

your child’s classroom. 

STEAM Supplies List
We welcome the following as donations to our STEAM program: 

* Cotton balls

* Paper plates/cups

* Craft sticks

* Popsicle sticks

* Pipe cleaners

* Toothpicks

* Masking tape

* Straws

* Newspaper

* Balloons

* Rubber bands

* Q-tips

* Paper clips

* Yarn

* Plastic cutlery
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